
 

All posted notices are also available on the Court’s public website at www.cacd.uscourts.gov. 

G-15 (08/16) Notice from the Clerk  Removal date: December 6, 2018 
 

President Trump has declared Wednesday, December 5, 2018, a National Day of 
Mourning to honor the memory of former President George H.W. Bush.   

 
The Supreme Court will be in recess and the District Court will be closed. Normal 

service will resume on Thursday, December 6, 2018. 
 
 

Kiry K. Gray 
District Court Executive / Clerk of Court  

December 3, 2018 


